
Upcoming
Important Dates

November 5:
  Picture Retakes

November 8:
  Veterans Day Program

November 12:
  PTO Meeting

November 22:
  All Pro Dads

November 27-29:
  Thanksgiving Break

December 2:
  No School-Professional 
  Development for Staff

December 10:
  2nd Grade Musical

December 13:
  All Pro Dads

Quote of the Week: 

“Just because you don’t see the 
impact, doesn’t mean there is no 

impact.”
Brian Kight

November 1,  2019

The state budget bill had a language 
change to HB410, regarding student 
attendance. The change took effect in 
October. “Medically” excused absences 
no longer are counted in chronic 
absenteeism, so if you have a doctor’s 
note, then it doesn’t count toward hours 
of absence. The office must receive a 
copy of the doctor’s note for the 
absence to be medically excused.

Calling all artists!  It's that time again for your chance to be a published 
artist in the yearbook! Starting next week, Souders students will be 
receiving an entry form from their teachers to take home. 

When creating your design, please remember

- create your design in a COLOR medium such as crayons, markers or 
colored pencils (press firmly)

- use the specific form for any art entry and create your design below 
the dotted lines

- make sure your design is vertical (horizontal art submitted will not be 
eligible)

- keep any text or words 1" (one-inch) inside all margins in your design

- be sure to include the school name and year in your design

- this year's theme is KINDNESS!

Entries are due November 8th, 2019. They can be turned into the office, 
your teacher, or given directly to the art teacher, Miss Hahn. 

Our harvest parties are just 
around the corner. Have you 
completed a background 
check? Have questions? Here 
is more information…

Volunteer Information

The Delaware County Sheriff’s Office shared the 
following “Do’s and Don’ts for Halloween.

Do:
Go out with a group. 
Let your parents know where you are. 
Stay in well-lit areas. 
Put your phone away instead of staring at it while you walk. 
Stay in neighborhoods you know

Don’t:
Eat treats that look already unwrapped or tampered with. 
Wear a costume that makes it hard to see or be seen. 
Cross the street without first looking for cars. 
Go into the home of a stranger. 
Roughhouse around lit jack-o-lanterns.

Dear Souders Families:

We are always looking for student 
leaders. One such opportunity is 
pictured at the right. Our students 
are working with their kindergarten 
buddies.

We also look for opportunities to 
form partnerships with community 
businesses and universities. 
Otterbein University students and 
professors worked to teach our 
students about coding and circuits. 

Below: Students working to 
complete circuits.. From Pam Steele and Souders PTO:

https://impactflow.com/event/presented-by-big-walnut-local-schools-10294
http://www.bwls.net/VolunteerInformation.aspx

